
 
To:  Institutions of Higher Education 

From:   Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 

Date:   April 5, 2023 

Subject:  Release of Dual Enrollment Study Commission Report 

 

The Office of the Secretary of Higher Education (OSHE) and New Jersey’s Department of 

Education (NJDOE) is pleased to announce the release of the New Jersey Dual Enrollment Study 

Commission report.  

The Commission was established through legislation signed by Governor Phil Murphy (P.L. 2018, 

c.145) and charged with studying “issues related to the implementation of an expanded dual 

enrollment program” and issuing a framework expanding dual enrollment.   

NJDOE and OSHE are also releasing website resources, including a step-by-step toolkit, and 

providing technical assistance for high schools and colleges looking to expand their dual 

enrollment offerings.  

To view the Dual Enrollment Study Commission’s full report, please visit: 

https://www.nj.gov/education/cte/dualenrollment/  

The full press release is available here: 

https://www.state.nj.us/education/news/2023/StudyCommissionCallsforGreaterAccesstoDualEnr

ollmentPrograms.pdf  
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